
Dear Parents & Families,  

Welcome back to Pine Run Elementary School! I would like to introduce myself as 

your child’s teacher for the 2023-2024 school year. Since I will be spending a great 

deal of time getting to know you and your child, I thought it would be important 

for you to have some background information about me. I earned my Bachelor’s 

degree in Elementary Education/Special Education from Temple University. I am 

currently in school to receive a Master’s degree in Education, with an 

endorsement in Autism, from Holy Family University. After graduation, I worked as 

a building Substitute as well as a TSS providing 1:1 behavioral support to children 

with Autism in a Charter School in Philadelphia.  After having my children, I took a 

position as a teacher at a Private School for children with Autism in Montgomery 

County, PA where I taught in an Autistic Support classroom for 10 years.  I joined 

the Central Bucks School District in December 2022 as the Intermediate Autistic 

Support teacher at Pine Run Elementary.  

My husband and I have two boys (Jacob, 9 and Jackson, 7).  We also have a very 

energetic puppy, Molly.  We enjoyed summer days filled with trips to the swim 

club, many local park adventures, family vacations, and a lot of family time at the 

beach visiting my home! 

I am thrilled to be working with your child during the 2023-2024 school year! The 

first day of school for students is Tuesday, September 5, 2023. If you have any 

questions, comments, or concerns that you would like to discuss, please feel free 

to contact me at cteszner@cbsd.org. I look forward to seeing and your child in 

September!  

 

Sincerely, 

Christine Teszner 


